
PARISH BULLETIN 

The Parish Bulletin 
is available weekly 
on the Parish     
Website:  or can be 
e-mailed by        
forwarding  your    
e-mail address to 
the Parish  Office.  

Ballineaspaig Parish Bulletin 
Parish Office: (021) 4344452 
Parish E-Mail:  holyspiritparish@eircom.net 
Parish Web Site:  www.dennehyscrossparish.ie 

MASS TIMES 

Sunday 

9.00, 10.30, 12.15 

Saturday Vigil 6.15pm 

Weekdays 

9.30am  

Eve of Holydays 

7.30pm 

Holydays 

9.00, 10.30 & 

7.30pm 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Fr. Bertie O’Mahony, 

P.P. 

(021) 4346940 

 

Fr. Tom Clancy 

(021) 4347616 

Parish Office 

(021) 4344452 

Emergency Number: 

087-251 9940 

God’s  Word   

Readings for Sunday  

7th July, 2019 

First Reading: 

Is 66: 10-14 

 Psalm:    65 

Second Reading: 

1 Gal 6: 14-18 

Gospel: 

Lk 10: 1-12, 17-20 

PARISH NOTICES  - 30/06/2019 

13th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Bulletin no: 1414 
Peter’s Pence: 

Annual collection at all Masses this weekend, 

29th/30th June, 2019. 

St. Vincent de Paul: 

Please note that the July/August collection will 

take place on the weekend of the 13th/14th 

July, 2019. 

WELCOME TO BISHOP FINTAN 
 
The new Bishop of our diocese will be ordained in the North Cathedral on 
today, Sunday, 30th June, 2019. The 3.00pm ceremony at the Cathedral 
will be televised live on the website of the diocese www.corkandross.org.  
Mass will be concelebrated by the Apostolic Nuncio, most of the Bishops 
of Ireland, the Priests of our diocese as well as Priests from Fr. Fintan’s 
home diocese of Dublin. There will also be Priests from abroad.  Bishop John Buckley will 
be the principal consecrating Bishop at the Ordination Ceremony. All the seating at the 
Cathedral is already assigned but Fr. Fintan invites all the people from across the diocese, 
wherever they may be to  join with him in prayer on this Sunday afternoon. 
 
Dear Bishop Fintan, 
 
In joyful expectation, we warmly welcome you as our Bishop as you undertake to lead us, 
the people of Cork and Ross, in faith, hope and  love in these rapidly changing times. 
 
We welcome you as Priest, teacher, pastor and leader.   
You are now the chief minister of the Eucharist among us and as such you are the sign 
and source of our unity as believers. 
You are our spirit inspired teacher interpreting  the Gospel for us, enabling us to live its 
compassionate vision in our ever changing evolving world. 
You are our pastor, the caring one, the reconciler, the peacemaker, the healer binding up 
the broken hearted, our shepherd and our  compassionate friend. 
You are our leader, encouraging creative initiative as well as dedicated life-giving service 
to the everyday. 
 
Leadership will ask of you to have 
 The integrity of a prophet and the diplomacy of an envoy 
 The courage of a lion and the tenderness of a mother 
 The authority of the truth and the gentleness of a loved one 
 An attachment to tradition and a vision for the future 
 The compassion of the Good Samaritan and the constancy of a lighthouse. 
 
We welcome you with joyful confidence.  Our confidence springs from our faith that God is 
with you now as you generously and courageously respond to His call as He gives you to 
us to be our Bishop, a successor of the Apostles on  whom Jesus founded the Church. 
  
May the spirit of the living God be upon you now and always.  Amen. 
 
                                                                                                     Fr. Tom Clancy. 

This is the final Parish Bulletin for 
the summer.  
We wish all our parishioners a    
happy, sunny and safe summer. 

REST IN PEACE 

 
We offer our sincere sympathy to the             

families, relatives, friends and neighbours 

of parishioners who died recently. 

 

Jennifer Daly, Greenfields. 

Patricia O’Sullivan, Carrigaline. 

Maura Hurley, Curraheen. 

Joan Kelly, Bishopstown 

Evelyn Gaylard, Bishopstown 
 

May they rest in peace. 


